5.19 (c)

Pilon, Janet

From: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Development at Frances and Drakes Dr.

From: Richard Cameron

Sent: January-20-19 11:13 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Development at Frances and Drakes Dr.

Hello,

I live at 9 Drakes Dr. just a few hundred feet away from the proposed development at the corner of Drakes and
Frances. I understand that this empty property needs to be developed. I supported the initial townhouse
proposal put forth a couple of years ago. I also supported the initial condo building that proposed at four
stories, as it would fit in with the surrounding low rise neighbourhood. I find it to be outrageous, however, that
it could be increased to six stories arbitrarily it seems without input and against the wishes of the established
community. I moved here 15 years ago precisely because the area was single detached houses, not high rise
condos. This development will be an eyesore.

Richard Cameron




